
Report to the Council

Committee: Licensing

Date of meeting: 20 December 2018 
Subject:  Statement of Licensing Policy

Recommending:

That the attached Statement of Licensing Policy be adopted.

1. The Council was required to review their Statement of Policy made under the Licensing 
Act 2003 at defined intervals. A new draft policy had been prepared and consultation had taken 
place with interested parties and the trade. It also gave officers an opportunity to update or 
make minor changes, although there had only been minor typographical corrections.

2. The Licensing Committee had considered the responses received and incorporated 
them into the final policy. The Licensing Committee were now recommending the adoption of 
the revised Statement of Licensing Policy, as attached to this report. 


